
 
GUSTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

27th March 2020  

Dear Key Workers families.   

Emergency Childcare Provision Easter 

With the national landscape changing beyond recognition in recent days and with the predicted 

challenges that the country and most noticeably the NHS will be facing in the coming months, 

we are reviewing our provision for the Easter holidays.  Obviously the guidance remains “Stay 

safe, stay and home” but in exceptional circumstances there may be a need for childcare during 

this time.   

With this in mind, please let us know if you need emergency childcare provision for the Easter 

holiday by emailing your childcare needs to admin@guston.kent.sch.uk.  We need this 

information by 12noon on Monday, 30th March 2020. 

During the Easter holidays (red boxes below), if we are unable to provide appropriate cover 
or numbers of pupils are unsustainable, we will be directing families to emergency childcare 
provision at Aylesham Primary School, which has kindly offered to support us and a number 
of other local school. 

 

w/b  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

30th March  
 

    

6th April  
 

    

13th April.    
 

    

 

It is essential that we have exact numbers so we are able to plan appropriate staffing ratios and 

cover.   

If we do not hear back from you regarding this matter, we will assume you have no childcare 

needs to cover. 

We appreciate your continued co-operation at this difficult time. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Day and the Guston Team    

 

 


